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DEPARTMENT OF WATER MANAGEMENT

CITY OF CHICAGO 




	1000 EAST OHIO STREET, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS  60611


October 4, 2018 
Matt Chapman 60483-55994814@requests.muckrock.com 
Re:
Freedom of Information Act Request, Received:
September 7, 2018 
Matt Chapman:
On behalf of the Department of Water Management I am responding to your Freedom of Information Act request.
In your letter you requested:
“… A copy of all records retention schedules. An excel spreadsheet is highly preferred.”
 Attached please find:
· Water Management Approved Record Retention policy.pdf 
This information should satisfy your Freedom of Information Act Request from the Department of Water Management.

You have the right to have a denial reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of the Illinois Attorney General, 500 S. 2nd Street, Springfield, Illinois 62706, (877) 299-3642. You also have the right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in Cook County Circuit Court.

Sincerely,

Megan Vidis
Acting Freedom of Information Act Officer
Department of Water Management
City of Chicago







